
ERASMUS BIP - "Winteracademy" Leipzig 
 
I am writing to you today to send you information about an exclusive ERASMUS+ BIP 
programme that the Hochschule für Musik und Theater “Felix Mendelssohn 
Bartholdy” Leipzig is going to organize for the academic year 2024-25. 
  
Our Department of Voice will be offering a “Winteracademy” which will include 
lessons to the entire German-language repertoire of opera, operetta, oratorio and art 
song. As well as two Concerts and a final closing concert. 
  
The Winteracademy will take place from 17.- 21.02.2025 in Torgau at Schloss 
Hartenfels (https://www.schloss-hartenfels.de/en/)  
  
Teachers will be:        Kammersänger Prof. Roland Schubert 
                                   Prof. Elvira Dreßen  
                                   Prof. Reintzsch - Piano accompaniment 

Ms. Bolitho - Piano accompaniment 
  

The number of participants will be limited to 22. And 5 Credits will be achieved. 
Accommodations will be available on a very good rate directly next to Schloss 
Hartenfels (https://www.jugendherberge.de/jugendherbergen/torgau/)  
  
Since this will be an ERASMUS+ BIP, Participants have to be supported by the 
ERASMUS+ Programme including OLAs.  
We are therefore informing you now to give you the opportunity to apply for funding in 
the upcoming ERASMUS+ Call. 
  
Please forward this Mail to your departments of singing/voice.  
We are already accepting applications for this BIP, places are limited. 
If Teachers of your institutions are interested in participating, let me know as well, I 
will forward Possibilities and Ideas to Prof. Schubert. 
  
If you would like to know more about this BIP, please contact:  
 
Sebastian Clever 
ERASMUS+ Coordinator 
Referat Studienangelegenheiten | 
department of student affairs 
HMT Leipzig  
Grassistraße 8 | 04107 Leipzig  
Room 207 
Fon: 0341 - 2144 501 
Fax: 0341 - 2144 624  
eMail: sebastian.clever@hmt-leipzig.de 
        erasmus@hmt-leipzig.de 
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